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SEVENTEENTH SUNDAY
in Ordinary Time



BULLETIN SUBMISSIONS: Should be submitted to m.takach@saintphilipparish.com 
no later than 12:00pm on Friday to be included in the following week’s bulletin.

LITURGY SCHEDULE  
Our Liturgies are celebrated at both Saint Philip Church, 50 West Crafton Avenue, 
Crafton, and Ascension Church, 114 Berry Street, Pittsburgh
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CONFESSION  
Available Saturdays from 12:00pm to 
1:00pm at Ascension Church.

SACRAMENTS  
Baptism: A seminar is required for 
first-time parents. Baptisms are 
celebrated on the first and third 
Sundays of the month at 12:15pm at  
Saint Philip Church or at Ascension 
Church. Call the Faith Formation Office 
at 412-922-6388 for more information.

Matrimony: The Pastor is to be 
contacted 6-18 months in advance of 
the requested wedding date. 
Participation in a Pre-Marriage 
Program is required. Please contact 
the Parish Office for more information. 

Anointing of the Sick: Following a 
weekend Mass and on the last 
Saturday of the month at 8:30am at 
Ascension Church.

Order of Christian Initiation of Adults 

(OCIA): Call the Faith Formation Office 
at 412-922-6388 for more information.

Priesthood/Religious Life: Contact the 
Pastor for more information.

Victim’s Assistance Hot-Line: If you are a 
person who has been hurt by abuse from 
clergy or others associated with the Church, 
the Diocese of Pittsburgh offers assistance 
with counseling, spiritual direction and 
referrals to other supportive services.

For information, contact our Diocesan Victim 
Assistance Coordinator at 412-456-3093.

Protecting God’s Children — 
VICTIM HOTLINE: 1-888-808-1235

CHILDLINE: 1-888-932-0313 to report child abuse

Call 911 if a child is in imminent danger.

LOCATION TIME  PRIEST’S INTENTION REQUESTED BY

SATURDAY, JULY 26 — SAINTS JOACHIM AND ANNE, PARENTS OF THE 
BLESSED VIRGIN MARY       

Ascension 8:00am  Doris L. Plouy  Joan & Ed Goyke
Saint Philip  4:00pm (Vigil) Captain Jason West Dee West
Ascension 5:30pm (Vigil) Deceased of the  Family
    Coleman, Massaro & 
    Winkler Families

SUNDAY, JULY 27 — SEVENTEENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME  
Saint Philip 7:00am  Michael V. Ference Beth Ayres
Ascension 9:30am  Anita L. McNabb McNabb Family
Saint Philip 11:00am Santo Rea  Wife & Family

MONDAY, JULY 28 — WEEKDAY       
Saint Philip 8:00am  Steve Zamiska  Nancy Canino

TUESDAY, JULY 29 — SAINTS MARTHA, MARY, AND LAZARUS   
Ascension 8:00am  Katie Fazio  Husband, Timothy Fazio  
       and Family

WEDNESDAY, JULY 30 — SAINT PETER CHRYSOLOGUS, BISHOP AND DOCTOR 

OF THE CHURCH        
Saint Philip 8:00am  In Thanksgiving for Pat Igwe
    My Husband’s Health

THURSDAY, JULY 31 — SAINT IGNATIUS OF LOYOLA, PRIEST   
Ascension 8:00am  Patty McDermott  David

FRIDAY, AUGUST 1 — SAINT ALPHONSUS LIGUORI, BISHOP AND DOCTOR OF 

THE CHURCH         
Saint Philip 8:00am  David Herman  A Friend

SATURDAY, AUGUST 2 — BLESSED VIRGIN MARY    
Ascension 8:00am  Living & Deceased Members of Saint Philip Parish
Saint Philip 4:00pm (Vigil) Bill & Carol Solt  Family
Ascension 5:30pm (Vigil) Rev. Walter Sobon Diana Miller

SUNDAY, AUGUST 3 — EIGHTEENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME                           
Sain Philip 7:00am  Iafrate & Rea Families Sylvia Rea & Family
Ascension 9:30am  Raymond Best  Terry Best
Saint Philip 11:00am Agnes Peretti  Mark Schmidt



Greetings once again, and best wishes for a 
joyful and blessed Sunday during this Jubilee 
Holy Year!  

Grateful for our blessings

This Sunday’s Gospel passage from Luke is a 
wonderful assurance from Jesus that our 
prayers are heard by God the Father and that, in 
His generosity, we will receive goodness and 
blessings from God the Father, the Son, and the 
Holy Spirit. As His disciples, Jesus indeed 
encourages us to make our requests of God in 
our prayers and to trust in the goodness that 
will be shared with us.

Every time we pray “The Lord’s Prayer” 
which we hear in today’s Gospel – the version 
in Luke’s Gospel – we pray for our daily bread 
essential to life – as well as for the mercy and 
forgiveness that are so important to our salva-
tion. Jesus Himself gives us this most important 
prayer which presents our petitions to the Lord 
each time we pray the “Our Father.”

However, before we ask for more – before 
we ask for additional blessings – I hope that 
each of us will first recognize the extraordinary 
blessings that we have already received. From 
our very beginning, we’ve been given the 
amazing and sacred gift of life. We have each 
received parents and a family. We’ve been given 
a home, an upbringing, protection, an educa-
tion, daily goodness, and hopefully love from 
our families and from the Lord.

While we always need more – and we 
always want more – it’s very important to 
recognize just how much we’ve already 
received in this life. Of course, this life is not – 
and never will be – perfect. Every person’s life 
has its difficulties and disappointments and 
sadness, but I hope that this lifetime has also 
been a blessing for all of us and our families.

Again, it’s good to offer our requests to the 
Lord Jesus and the Holy Spirit, but first recall 
and give thanks for the life and blessings that 
you and your family have received throughout 
the years. Give daily thanks and praise to God 
the Father, the Son, and the Holy Spirit for the 
goodness that you have received and continue 
to receive. Before asking for even more, 
remember how much you’ve already received – 
and give thanks to God for the life, faith, and 
grace that you and all of us receive every day of 
our lives!

Best wishes for this Sunday!

May you and all in our community receive 
goodness, health, and divine grace from God 
the Father, the Son, and the Holy Spirit.  May the 
Lord Jesus bless you, your family, and our Saint 
Philip Catholic Parish community now and 
always! Amen! Alleluia!

Yours, Father Jim Torquato
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Notes 
from the

Pastor 



4  |  Saint Philip Catholic Parish

Correcting a mistake …
As you know, the Pittsburgh Catholic Magazine published a special issue for the Installation 

of our new diocesan Bishop, the Most Reverend Mark Eckman, DD. Unfortunately, the message 
submitted by Father Jim Torquato was NOT correctly inserted into the magazine by the Faith 
Catholic Publishing Group in Michigan. In its place, the staff in Michigan created a generic 
message that was printed in the magazine in the name of our parish. Our pastor quickly 
brought this mistake to the attention of diocesan staff when it was discovered in the printed 
magazine. Apologies have been received, and the payment from Saint Philip Parish for this 
message will be refunded because of the mistake.

Below is the actual parish message which Father Torquato wished to share with Bishop 
Mark Eckman and the Diocese in the name of Saint Philip Parish. Father Jim truly regrets the 
disappearance of his submitted parish message during the publication process. 

Congratulations & Many Blessings 
to our new Diocesan Shepherd,

Bishop Mark A. Eckman, DD!

May God the Father, the Son, 
and the Holy Spirit 

guide and sustain you 
in your ministry

as leader and servant 
of the Church of Pittsburgh!

†  †  †  †  †

The community and clergy 
of Saint Philip Catholic Parish
Pittsburgh, Crafton, Ingram & Thornburg
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Sunday, July 27
Genesis 18:20-32;

Colossians 2:12-14; 
Luke 11: 1-13

Weekdays
Exodus 32-40; 
Matthew 13-14

Sunday, August 3
Ecclesiastes 2:21-23;

Colossians 3:1-11; 
Luke 12: 13-21

St. Vincent dePaul donations   -- $0.00

FINANCIAL
R E P O R T

OUR SAINT PHILIP 
PARISH FINANCES

Average weekly staff salary and benefits expenses -- $6,167.70
Average weekly maintenance/operation expenses  -- $2,268.95
Average weekly utility expenses   -- $2,132.00
Average weekly insurance expenses   -- $1,132.52
Weekly contributions to Guardian Angel Academy -- $1,380.90

Sunday collections & mail-in, July 19-20 -- $8,502.50
Online donations, July 19-20   -- $1,705.00
Maintenance donations   -- $84.00
Religious Education donations  -- $741.50

Parish income needed for this Fiscal Year  -- $858,415.50
Parish offertory received since July 1, 2025 -- $51,143.36
Parish fundraising since July 1, 2025  -- $0
Estate gifts received since July 1, 2025 -- $0
General donations since July 1, 2025  -- $800.00

Parish members -- 2,289        Parish families  -- 1,253
Church attendance on July 19-20  -- 606
Sunday envelopes used July 19-20  -- 253
Total households receiving envelopes -- 1,052

2025 Parish Appeal Goal    -- $126,559.50
Parish Appeal received as of July 20  -- $122,670.71
2025 Parish Appeal Donors    -- 303

Thank you for your generous 
financial contributions to

SAINT PHILIP PARISH!

Your goodness and participation 
help to keep our parish alive!

Grateful for your increased support!
During our Forward in Faith! Increased Offertory 

Appeal, many of our parish families pledged a  commitment 
to increase your weekly and monthly financial support for 
our parish community! Thank you for your dedication to 
Saint Philip Parish now and in the next generation.

 Your increased contributions have been most helpful 
in the funding of our parish operations and in keeping our 
budget balanced. Should anyone need a reminder of the 
amount that you pledged, please contact our parish during 
weekly office hours.

 Once again, thank you all for your support of our 
Catholic parish community – and for your dedication to and 
support of Saint Philip Parish today and in the years ahead.
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Parish 
News

EUCHARISTIC EXPOSITION 
AND ADORATION

On Saturday, August 2, from 8:30am until 
9:30am, our parish will hold our monthly 
prayer and thanksgiving in the presence of the 
Lord in the Blessed Sacrament. All are welcome 
to attend and to participate in this time of 
prayer, silence, and adoration in order to give 
honor and thanks to Jesus. This is also a time to 
deepen your love for and your closeness to 
Jesus resent in the Eucharist!

CELEBRATING GRANDPARENTS
July 26 was the Feast of Saints Joachim and 

Anne, parents of the Virgin Mary. We offer the 
following prayer for Grandparents:

Dear God, please bless all grandparents. 
Thank you for the life they gave to parents 

and for the life, they give to their 
grandchildren.

For the ways grandparents help 
grandchildren grow in your image, 

we give thanks
For the ways they love grandchildren no 

matter what, we rejoice
For the ways they have paved the road 

that leads to the future, we are grateful
Let our grandparents grow in wisdom 

and joy in life.
Let them find peace and rest from work.

Let them be healed of every sickness 
and pain.

And let them see with their own eyes 
your glory and the love of their children 

and grandchildren. 
Bless them until they come to rest in 

you. Amen.

ENSURING SAFETY ON OUR 
PARISH PROPERTIES

During the severe storms of May and 
June, a number of the old trees on the Saint 
Philip campus were damaged. Having taken 
a close look at all the trees on the property, 
it was determined by experts that a tree in 
front of Saint Philip church will soon prove 
to be a safety hazard due to its very large 
and dead branches. 

To prevent the tree or its limbs from 
falling onto pedestrians or onto 
automobiles, this dying tree will soon be 
removed from the Saint Philip property. As 
every property owner and manager knows, 
to ensure public safety, trees must be tended 
to regularly as they grow older and taller.

SAINTS JOACHIM & ANNE



Search “Saint Philip Church”

Rest in Peace
We offer our sympathy to the 
family of Jean E. Holler who 
entered into eternal life. Jean 
was the Faith Formation Director 
of the former Guardian Angels 
and Holy Innocents Parishes. 
Please keep her in your prayers. 
May she rest in peace.

Make donating easy!   
Your regular online contributions
to Saint Philip Parish are encour-

aged and always welcome!

You can send your 
weekly donations through our 
We Share! internet service at

www.wesharegiving.org/ap
p/giving/saintphilipchurch

DONATE   ONLINE
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ADVERTISER of the Week 

This week’s Sanctuary Lamp at
St. Philip burns in Loving Memory of 

the Bird, Favero, Fico & Morris 
Families

Offered by Family

This week’s Sanctuary Lamp at 
Ascension burns in Loving Memory of 
the Living & Deceased Members of the 

Weigand Families
Offered by Sister Betty

HERSHBERGER STOVER INC. 
FUNERAL HOME

Thank you for helping to underwrite the 
production of our weekly Parish Bulletin.

Sanctuary     Lamp

Each year, every parish in the United 
States is asked to welcome a member of a 
Catholic missionary community to speak to our members 
regarding their work to share the Good news and to grow the 
Kingdom of God.

In addition to speaking at our Liturgies, a second collection is 
taken to help fund the efforts of this particular Catholic 
community.

Next weekend, August 2-3, we will welcome Holy Spirit Sister 
Inviolata Kessy, SHS, from Tanzania in East Africa. This African 
Catholic religious order, the Sisters of the Holy Spirit, was 
established in 1964 in Tanzania and is now an international 
community. Their charism is to educate and to care for the poor and 
those on the margins of society. The Sisters serve in a number of 
African nations as well as in the United States and other countries.

In a number of African locations, the Sisters serve many 
orphans whose parents died due to illness as well as grandparents 
whose daughters and sons – having succumbed to deadly 
illnesses – have left the elderly grandparents the responsibility for 
their grandchildren. As we also know full well here in the United 
States, this societal issue presents incredible challenges for senior 
citizens.

The Holy Spirit Sisters in Africa are asking our help to continue 
work on their planned nursing homes and assisted living centers 
to care for grandparents and the elderly. They are also committed 
to caring for orphans and giving Catholic education to many 
young children too. Visit www.theholyspiritsisters.org.

Again, NEXT weekend, August 2-3, we will welcome Sister 
Inviolata Kessy, SHS to Saint Philip Parish and to all of our 
Liturgies. A second collection will be taken at each Liturgy to help 
support the Holy Spirit Sisters in Africa. Please make any checks 
payable to Saint Philip Parish or donate online at at 
www.theholyspiritsisters.org. 

Thank you for your parish hospitality – and for your financial 
support of the Holy Spirit Sisters and their important missionary 
work of sharing the Gospel and our life in the Lord with the 
elderly and with orphans!

TO THIS YEAR’S AUGUST 2-3
 MISSION VISITOR,

SISTER INVIOLATA KESSY, SHS
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REFLECTIONS FROM MARYANN: We have been 
blessed as we continue this Pilgrims of Hope 
Jubilee Year at Saint Philip Parish. We see the 
wonderful ministries of Gardening, Kitchen 
Table, Saint Vincent de Paul and Our Ladies of 
Charity continuing to flourish. We prepare with 
great anticipation for the new ministries to 
include Baptism Family Gatherings, High 
School Programs and Seasonal Catholic Book 
Clubs. 

We look forward to growth in our Faith 
Formation Program to include a middle school 
EDGE format and opportunities for service in 
Fifth through Eighth grade. Our Sacramental 
Programs, Small Faith Groups, Men’s Group, 
Retreat Weekends, OCIA, and Music Ministry 
continue to enlighten the faith and we look 
forward to the opportunities provided by our 
Adult Faith Formation in the Fall, Winter and 
Spring.

But how can we continue to be Pilgrims of 
Hope? How can we continue to grow and share 
the love of Jesus Christ with others? In an 
adaptation toward Hope of Every Year is a Year 
of Faith from 5 things with Father Bill, I might 
suggest the following:

1. REMEMBER. Most of us don’t remember our 
Baptism, but we should remind ourselves 
from time to time that we are baptized. If 
we call ourselves Catholics, we believe that 
Jesus is the Son of God, sent to redeem the 
world and show us the love of the Father. 
Jesus gives us the command to “Love One 
Another.”

2. LEARN. When Jesus says, “I am the way, the 
truth, and the life” (John 14;6), He does not 
say that He’s “a way” or “a truth” or “a life.” 
We have to learn why His message is The 
message, the secret to happiness, and not 
just one gate among many to enter the 
Kingdom of God. Participate in the Liturgy 
each week. Attend one of the many Faith 
Formation offerings throughout the year. 
You will be glad you did.

3. PRAY. Mother Teresa once said, “When we 
look at the cross, we know how much Jesus 
loved us. When we look at the tabernacle, we 
know how much Jesus loves us now.” In the 
Eucharist, Jesus is truly present body, 
blood, soul, and divinity. So if you want to 
deepen your faith, get in touch with Jesus.

4. SERVE. In his letter, St. James asks, “What 
good is it, if someone says he has faith, but 
does not have works?” Yikes, that means 
Mass alone does not cut it. Time to look in 
the bulletin and see what service 
opportunities there are. Help out Saint 
Vincent de Paul or the Ladies of Charity. 
Make food for the poor or homebound, 
visit the sick, or sign up for a holy hour to 
pray for the needs of others. It’s all good; 
just pick one and give it a try.

5. SHARE. If a movie star or famous athlete 
showed up on your doorstep wanting to 
meet you, wouldn’t you tell someone 
about it? How about if God came to meet 
you? Well, He did and does. He is in the 
Church. He is in the Eucharist at Mass, in 
our prayer with Scripture and in our 
neighbor who needs us. It would be a pity 
if someone did not get to meet Him 
because I never said anything.It won’t be a 
Year of Hope if you don’t tell anyone.

Faith 
Formation

Ms. MaryAnn Garfold, Director of Faith Formation  
412-922-6388 m.garfold@ saintphilipparish.com



Week of July 27, 2025   |  9

CONFIRMATION PREP: Applications for 
2025–2026 have been mailed to all 8th grade 
students in Faith Formation and Guardian 
Angel Academy. If you didn’t receive one, 
contact the Office of Faith Formation at 
412-922-6388.

Preparation for Spring 2026 
Confirmation begins in September. High 
school students and adults interested in 
receiving the Sacrament may also contact 
the office. Sessions are tailored to meet 
individual needs.

FAITH FORMATION 2025–2026: Sessions begin 
Monday, September 22. Registration forms will 
be mailed in August. To enroll your school-age 
child, call 412-922-6388.
New and continuing features include:
• Adapted EDGE sessions for grades 6–8 with 

prayer, discussion, retreats, and service
• Service opportunities for grade 5
• Sessions for students with special needs
• Family Nights with dinner and seasonal 

celebrations
• Prayer experiences for preschool through 

grade 8
• Sacrament preparation opportunities
• Parent learning and sharing sessions

PRESCHOOL & KINDERGARTEN: Our Monday 
evening program (6:30pm to 7:45pm) for ages 
3–4 and Kindergarten includes:
• Faith-based learning using colors, shapes, 

and numbers
• Prayer practices and group activities
• Monthly family dinners with learning and 

social time
• Celebrations like Mardi Gras and Ice Cream 

Festivals
To register, call the Office of Faith Formation.

BAPTISM & SPONSORS: Parents seeking 
Baptism for their child may call the Office of 
Faith Formation. A special class is available for 
first-time parents.

If you may have been asked to be a Godparent 
and haven’t been Confirmed, we offer adapted 
sessions beginning this fall.

OPPORTUNITIES FOR TEENS:
• Need First Eucharist or Confirmation? 

Contact the office. These sessions are 
designed specifically for high school 
students.

• Service & Fellowship: Join our teen group for 
four gatherings per year plus a summer 
service camp in June 2026.

• Mentorships: Help children with special 
needs in Faith Formation on Monday 
evenings. Great for those considering 
careers in teaching or social work.

To get involved or earn service credit, contact 
MaryAnn at 412-922-6388.

GARDEN MINISTRY: Special help needed Friday, 
August 1 from 9:00am to 10:00am. Call 
412-922-6388 to sign up. Help weed the Saint 
Philip church campus for 30–60 minutes every 
7–10 days, or just once! High school students and 
Confirmation candidates can earn service hours.

KITCHEN TABLE MINISTRY: Join us for Drop-In 
Sunday on August 3 following the 9:30am Mass 
in Ascension Church Conner Hall! Enjoy 
Better-Maid donuts, free blood pressure 
screenings, meaningful conversations, and 
helpful wellness resources all in a warm and 
welcoming atmosphere.

YOUNG ADULTS 
WITH FAMILIES:

We are planning an evening for adults 
20-40 years of age with young 
children. This evening would include 
refreshments and an opportunity to 
meet and greet. Please call 
412-922-6388 for more information.
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Each adult meal ($20) will include: 
4 oz. pulled pork and bun, 4 oz. grilled 
chicken, and 1/3 rack of ribs, coleslaw, & 
garlic smashed redskin potatoes.

Each children’s meal ($13) will include: 
2 chicken fingers, fries, Mac & cheese

Beverages for dine-in include: coffee, tea, 
lemonade, and water. A bake sale will be 
offered by our Bake Sale Brigade.

This year, our expert parish staff members 
and parish volunteers will be doing the 
cooking for you and your family at Conner 
Hall on the Ascension campus, 114 Berry 
Street.

We’ll offer both dine-in seating as well as 
take-out service. Come any time between 
1:00pm and 6:00pm – we’ll be ready to 
serve you!

Please complete, detach, and return this form to the parish office or the collection 
basket (with your check payable to Saint Philip Parish) BEFORE Tuesday, August 19.

Saint Philip Catholic Parish Barbecue Lunch or Dinner: Sunday, August 24

Name __________________________________________ Dine In __________  Take Out __________

Telephone _____________________________________ Email ________________________________________

Adult dinners __________ ($20 each)      Children’s dinners  __________ ($13 each)
       (under 12 years old)

Total amount enclosed $ ______________________   Probable arrival time ____________________

Saint Philip Parish

Sunday, August 24 | 1:00pm - 6:00pm

Second Annual Summer 
Featuring ourBakeryBrigade
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Ascension Campus    2:00pm – 5:00pm
Food Served        2:30pm – 4:30pm
BINGO         3:00pm

Hot dogs, hamburgers, sides 
and beverages will be provided 

at NO cost to you.

Come join in the fun, food, games, crafts, bingo, 
50/50 raffle, music and fellowship! Something 
for everyone! We ask each family to bring an 
item for the dessert table. Reservation 
deadline is September 22!

If you plan to attend our Parish Picnic, make 
a reservation by filling out this form and 
putting it in the collection basket or calling 
412-922-6388. Thank you!

Name:  _____________________________________

Phone: _____________________________________

# Adults attending:   ______________________

# Children and ages: ______________________

Our Annual Parish Raffle will take place in 
September with the prize drawing now 
scheduled for our Annual Parish Picnic on 
Sunday, September 28 in Conner Hall at 
Ascension.

Our Annual Raffle – along with the Parish 
Lenten Fish Fry dinners and other efforts – are 
essential for our parish operation so that we’ll 
continue to have a balanced parish budget 
every year.

Your participation in and support of the 
Annual Parish Raffle will be greatly appreciated!

The Raffle prizes this year will include a 
$2,500 First Prize, and then prizes of $500, $400, 
$250, and $100. This mean that we’ll have FIVE 
cash prizes this year – and five winners!

The Raffle tickets will soon be sent to all of 
our households. Your booklet contains 15 tickets 
as in past years, and the donation for each 
ticket is $3.00.

Please return your purchased and sold 
ticket stubs as soon as possible. Keep the right 
side portion of each sold raffle ticket! The final 
deadline for returned sold tickets will be 
Sunday, September 28 prior to the 4:00pm 
drawing of the five prize winners.

Again, thank you very much for your 
continued support of – and appreciation for – 
our Saint Philip Parish community! Your help 
keeps our parish alive and vital!

This year’s 
Annual 
Parish 
Raffle

28
SEPTEMBER
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ST. VINCENT DE PAUL SOCIETY UPDATE
We often report (including today) that a 

friend in need received a clothing voucher 
and/or a household goods voucher, but what 
are those things and where do the items come 
from?

Many of you know that the St. Vincent de 
Paul Central Council of Pittsburgh operates 
thrift stores, and you may have even donated by 
placing items in their blue bins (in front of the 
Hope House and behind the Ascension worship 
site) or by dropping donations off at one of the 
thrift stores. There are stores in Coraopolis, 
Castle Shannon, Monroeville, Penn Hills and 
Butler. These stores not only provide employ-
ment opportunities and low-cost items for sale, 
but they also supply our friends in need with 
free items!

When we meet new friends in need, we often 
find that they are lacking in clothing and/or 
basic household goods like pots, pans, silver-
ware, towels or sheets. We are able to fulfill 
these needs by ordering a clothing voucher and 
a household goods voucher.  A clothing vouch-
er entitles the recipient, and everyone in their 
household, to obtain three free outfits from a 
St. Vincent de Paul thrift store.  There is no cost 
to the conference for a clothing voucher.  

A household goods voucher allows a friend 
in need to obtain a certain dollar amount (usu-
ally $50) of items from one of the thrift stores for 
free. The referring conference pays for the value 
of the goods that the friend in need “purchases,” 
but our money goes much further by allowing 

the friend in need to purchase gently used 
items from our thrift stores than it would if we 
had to purchase new items.

Help support the voucher programs by 
shopping at or donating to our thrift stores! 
New or gently used clothing, shoes, and 
accessories (purses, scarves, etc.) can be 
placed in the blue bins at Hope House and 
behind Ascension, or donated directly to 
the stores.

- If bins are full, please do not leave items 
outside—they will be discarded.

- Household goods (pots, pans, lamps, 
towels) must be donated 
in-store—they’re not accepted in the 
bins.

- Store locations and hours: svdppitt.org/-
stores/store-locations-directions

- The stores especially need household 
items right now!
Thank you for your continued support of 

the  St. Philip Conference. Your generosity 
helps us serve those in need!

We are looking for donations of window air 
conditioners in good, working condition to 
help our friends in need stay cool this summer.  
If you have a unit that you would like to donate, 
please call or text our hotline at 412-444-8140 or 
email us at svdp.saint.philip@gmail.com to 
arrange a pickup or dropoff.  

Over the past week, your generous donations 
enabled us to assist a single mother with $300 
toward her security deposit; a man was assisted 
with $250 toward his rent; a man was given a 
clothing voucher; a couple was assisted with 
$350 to avoid a gas shutoff; a household of three 
were given clothing vouchers; a woman was 
assisted with $71 to pay her phone bill; a woman 
was assisted with $356 to rent a car until her car 
is repaired; a single mother was given $408 to 
stop an electric shutoff; and a family was given 
$140 for a two nights’ hotel stay.  Thank you for 
continuing to support us in our mission!

Ministries 
& Societies
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SAINT PAUL OF THE CROSS 
RETREAT CENTER

An upcoming spiritual gathering at Saint 
Paul of the Cross Retreat Center off 18th Street in 
the South Side: on Tuesday, August 12 (10:00am 
until 2:00pm), Standing in the Shadow of the 
Cross: 9/11 Reflections from a Law Enforcement 
Chaplain with Father Joe McCaffery, featuring 
Mass, prayer, lunch, and reflection ($40 per 
person). To register, call 412-381-7676 or email 
stpaulcpa@cpprov.org.

Saint Philip Men’s Weekend Retreat will 
take place on September 19-21. The theme 
will be Pray Always-Pray All Ways. To register 
contact the Retreat Cener at 412-381-7676 or 
email stpaulcpa@cpprov.org.

SAINT ANTHONY CHAPEL VISITS
Saint Anthony Chapel in the Troy Hill 

neighborhood of the North Side is one of the 
most special churches in our diocese.  
Established in 1892, many local pilgrims visit 
the chapel every day of the year to see the 
5000+saints’ relics held in 800 reliquaries 
contained in the chapel.  

It is the largest collections of authentic 
saints’ relics in the entire world outside of the 
Vatican. Information is available to visitors 
inside the chapel. Many visitors to Saint 
Anthony’s also cherish the life size Stations of 
the Cross in the chapel – especially during the 
Season of Lent

Saint Anthony Chapel is located at 1704 
Harpster Street, 15212, on Troy Hill. Hours are 
12:00 noon to 3:00pm every day except Fridays.  

A Catholic gift shop is also located across the 
street. Further information is available at the 
internet site pghshrines.org.

PIPE ORGAN CONCERT SERIES AT 
SAINT PAUL CATHEDRAL

Saint Paul Cathedral in Oakland, the “mother 
church” of the Catholic Diocese of Pittsburgh, 
presents amazing pipe organ concerts during 
the year. Acclaimed organists visit our city and 
perform master works of organ compositions 
on the cathedral’s acclaimed, grand, and 
recently restored pipe organ. The cathedral is 
located at Fifth Avenue and Craig Street. Mark 
your calendars for: Sundays at 3:30pm: July 27 
and August 3.

Everyone is welcome, and all concerts are 
free. Donations will be accepted to support this 
continuing concert series. Call 412-621-4951, 
ext. 13 for more information.

For your child/ren and 
grandchild/ren, take a look at 

these excellent Catholic Schools:

Guardian Angel Academy – 
Pre-school to Grade 8

Bishop Canevin High School

Our Lady of the Sacred Heart 
High School

Seton LaSalle High School

A CATHOLIC EDUCATION
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 COMPLIMENTS OF

CRAFTON

Crafton-Ingram Shopping Center • Pittsburgh
 412-921-4504 Pharmacy 921-7250

HERSHBERGERHERSHBERGER
STOVER INCSTOVER INC
FUNERAL HOMEFUNERAL HOME

CREMATION SERVICESCREMATION SERVICES

(412) 921-0213(412) 921-0213
170 Noble Ave. • Crafton170 Noble Ave. • Crafton
JAMES G. STOVER, FDJAMES G. STOVER, FD

 A Veteran Owned
 Funeral Home

HANLON’S CAFE & CATERING
– Neighborhood Diner –

Crafton Ingram Shopping Center
(412) 922-8055 • www.hanlonscatering.com

KEVIN SCHMITT CONCRETE
Driveways • Basement Floors

Steps • Sidewalks • etc.
Bobcat and Demo • Hauling • Driveway

Stone • Retaining walls • Licensed and Insured
(412) 921-5685

www.westhillslaw.com

West Hills Law
412-329-6959

Attorney Aaron M. Tomczak
 • DUI
 • Personal Injury
 • Estate Planning
 • Estate Administration
 5021 Noblestown Rd.
 Oakdale, PA

301 Noblestown Road • Carnegie

"don't be fooled" p a  l aw  a l l o w s  You t o  Choose your repair shop

Complete Automotive Services
Towing - State Inspection

412.279.2400 | contact@greentreeautobody.com

free
estiMates

LET’S GROW YOUR BUSINESS
Place Your Ad Here  

and Support Our Parish!

CONTACT ME  Sue Novosel

snovosel@4LPi.com • (800) 477-4574 x6318

150 Millers Run Road, Bridgeville, PA 15017
Phone: 412-257-1779 

Proudly Serving Pittsburgh Since 1978
www.XtremeTruck.net

Chartiers Council #875 - Located
here in Crafton at St. Philip Parish

The Knights of Columbus are
Catholic Men who serve and
support the Catholic Church.

We invite you to join us.
412-921-9347 or

chartiers875@verizon.net

“CALL THE DOCTOR”
D.R. SEVACKO PLUMBING & HEATING

Gas • Water • Sewer Lines • Water Heaters • Boilers
Sewer & Drain Cleaning • French Drains • New & Repair Work

SEWER CAMERA SERVICE
Registered Master Plumbers

(412) 921-3505 | drsevacko@verizon.net | drsevacko.net

HIC #PA 117931

27+ Years in Business!
Roofing	 Additions
Siding	 Garages
Gutters	 Masonry	Work
Downspouts	 Concrete
Soffit/Facia	 Windows/Doors

We	Offer	Free	Estimates!	Call	us	today!
grantelchin@srsainc.com

412-897-9032       724-266-3843

State Inspection & Emission 
 A/C Repairs • Maintenance Servicing 
4 Wheel Alignment • General Repairs

Performance Upgrades • Full & Self Service 
Marathon Gas/Diesel

Mini Mart • VP Racing Fuels & Products
110 OCTANE RACING FUEL AT THE PUMP 

293 Corliss St., Pittsburgh, PA 15220 • 412-331-0277

54

GROUP EVENTS & CATERING
BAPTISM • BIRTHDAY

CONFIRMATION • GRADUATION
CELEBRATION OF LIFE

ITALIAN KITCHEN

Galleria • Waterfront • Cranberry Twp
North Fayette • McKnight Road

412.643.2999 • www.BravoItalian.com
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 Robert. P. Bott, D.M.D.
 4245 Steubenville Pike
 Pittsburgh, PA 15205

 (412) 922-2171

CRAFTON
SERVICE CENTER

State and Emissions Inspection
Towing • Mechanical Repairs

412-922-6265
328 Crennell Ave • Pittsburgh

DENNIS R. JOYCE
– ATTORNEY AT LAW–

GENERAL PRACTICE
412-921-6110

200 Dinsmore, Ste. 202 • Crafton

Office Hours By Appointment

ANIMAL MEDICAL CENTER
OF KENNEDY TOWNSHIP, P.C.

SUZANNE VANA, D.V.M.
1746 Pine Hollow Road

(412) 771-4151 McKees Rocks

 Murphy s Family Dentistry
 Patrick V. Murphy, D.M.D.
 412-331-6712  412-331-6712 
 2601 Chartiers Ave. • Pittsburgh

 Foreign & Domestic
 Auto Repair
 Family Owned & Operated
 Mon-Fri 8-5

412-922-3700
4101 Steubenville Pike (Near Miley’s)

~ (412) 381-4104 ~
APPLIANCEAPPLIANCE

SERVICE CENTERSERVICE CENTER
tOver 40 Years of Servicing Our Neighbors

“The Appliance Experts”
WWW.APPLIANCESERVICE-CENTER.COM

Ed Pelino Jr. • 412.221.7313
www.bridgevilleappliance.com

Howard Hanna
Real Estate Services

1001 Beaver Grade Road, Moon Township, PA 15108

Office: 412-262-5500
Mobile: 412-983-7373

Email: maribethcringle@howardhanna.com

Follow me:

The Hoover Group
1346 Silver Lane, Suite 201

Coraopolis, PA 15108
(412) 829-1745

Allegheny Investments in an SEC Registered Investment Advisor.

Pennsylvania
CatholicMatch.com/PA

Society of St. Vincent de PaulSociety of St. Vincent de Paul
St. Philip ConferenceSt. Philip Conference

If you are in need of assistance orIf you are in need of assistance or
would like to volunteer with us:would like to volunteer with us:
Call or Text: (412) 444-8140 Call or Text: (412) 444-8140 oror

Email: svdp.saint.philip@gmail.comEmail: svdp.saint.philip@gmail.com
This advertisement was paid for by members of SVdP. No donations were used to pay for this ad.This advertisement was paid for by members of SVdP. No donations were used to pay for this ad.

Rege’s Barber ShopRege’s Barber Shop
Regis Leger, Owner/Parishioner

412-458-5357
3 W. Prospect Ave. 

(across from Ingram Busway)

Book
appointments

using the
Booksy app

Employment opportunities, inquire within

CALL 412.458.4097

R&R Contracting
412-580-7923

Insured • Licensed
WINDOWS • SIDING

LAMINATED FLOORS
pgh40@gmail.com

PA#190968

 William F. Conroy PatriCk m. mCGoWan
 Funeral Director/Supervisor Funeral Director

Pre-PlanninG • traditional & Cremation ServiCeS
2944 Chartiers Avenue • Pittsburgh, PA 15204

 Phone: 412-331-5192
 www.wfconroyfuneralhome.com

A Veteran Owned 
Funeral Home

CEMENT WORK
412-719-3133

Zacharia Facaros,
DPM D.ABFAS, FACFAS, CWSP, NASM-CES

4955 Steubenville Pike, 
Ste 180
Pittsburgh, PA 15205
P: (412) 838-2255
F: (833) 962-6177
www.facarosfootankle.com

Schepner-McDermott Funeral Home, Inc
165 Noble Avenue, Pittsburgh, PA 15205       B. David McDermott, Supervisor     

Crafton Location
(412)  921-3661

McDermott Funeral Home
334 Forest Grove Road, Coraopolis, PA 15108   A. Timothy Wilt, Supervisor

Kennedy Location
(412) 771-4455

Since 1886
Rich, Sarah, Reagan

www.schepnermcdermott.com
Traditional Funeral and Cremation Service                     

Richard M. Olechowicz, Funeral Director/Owner

www.mcdermottfuneralhome.com
Prearranged Funeral Plans Available


